
To whom it may concern, 

My name is Jessica Morin. I am a constituent in Canby, Oregon. I am urging you not to pass HB 3063. 

They say vaccines are safe and effective. Also, that the science regarding vaccines is settled. Anyone that 

truly thoroughly does their research can find such statements are false.  

My daughter and I have autoimmunity and vaccine injury. My nephew is severely autistic. If legislation 

like this gets passed, I fear the future of our children is grim. 

As time was limited, I cannot go into further detail. 

Where there's risk there must be a choice. 

Thank you! 

 


